
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday January 19th, 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

Good Afternoon everyone. Thank you all for sending children in with winter gear this week, it has 

definitely been needed! Thankfully it is supposed to warm up slightly next week, which I know we 

will all appreciate. We would like to say a big well done for all our students for making safe 

choices on the playground this week, some of the rubber isn't able to be gritted due to salt 

erosion, and all the children have used equipment safely. 

We have welcomed a few new members of staff to the Acorn Park team recently and seen some 

internal promotions, congratulations to you all! 

Children next week will be supporting Mark and Aaron with planting trees in our new designated 

Orchard area, each tree will be labelled with the name of the student who helped plant it, we're 

looking forward to seeing them grow! 

On Wednesday we held an Open Day for prospective parents and would like to thank all the 

students who took the time to speak to our visitors, the day was a real success! 

 

Student Stars; 

James B for using his words when he needed to and sharing brilliantly with his friends. 

Ziggy for spending his first full day in Kerr Class and taking part in all the lessons. 

Taylor in Lawrence for earning lots of acorns, trying his best with lessons this week, and 

completing lots of fantastic work. 

The Art department would like to say a huge well done to Walliams class for their wonderful 

transition to the Art room and their beautiful engagement. 

A big well done to Murphy, Ahlberg, and Rosen for their wonderful work on a rocket junk 

modelling piece. Excellent work and proactivity. 

Well done to Callie for her hard work in Art getting ready for the Art GCSEs. 

Rylee in Lawrence for helping staff and earning extra acorns. 

James P for doing an excellent collage around the Chinese New Year. 
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Staff Stars; 
Jade for her great support in Dahl. 
Brogan for dealing brilliantly with another class’s student, refreshing to see someone be so calm 
and collected despite the other student feeling so low. For being resilient and being a safe 
person to one of our young people. 
Caleb for supporting Golding so well (always helping staff and students) and always creating a 
positive environment. 
Ahlberg class team for working so well to support the students whilst having a student transition 
back to school. 
Rebecca D for being supportive to others during a busy week. For always being supportive and 
positive when we need her help. 
Rhys C for proving helpful advice and lending hand to others when he can. 
Matt Tofts has had a wonderful week joining a new team. He has hit the ground running. 
Brogan and Grace for showing resilience and great teamwork though some really challenging 
times. 
Josh H for helping out and supporting a young person so beautifully. 
Thank you to every member of staff that has supported Sissay class recently. 
Jess T for being a HUGE support to her colleagues and always having a smile on her face. 


